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Measure Description: 
Prohibits an Oregon Liquor Control Commission winery licensee, permit or certificate holder from importing or 
selling wine that is deceptively labelled regarding the origin or geographic designation.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon Liquor Control Commission (OLCC), Oregon Wine Board 
  
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the Senate Committee on 
Judiciary to the Joint Committee on Ways and Means.  
 
The measure allows the Oregon Liquor Control Commission to revoke or suspend the privileges of any licensee or 
permit holder that sells wine which is deceptively labelled. 
 
The measure is anticipated to have an impact on the Oregon Liquor Control Commission (OLCC).  A preliminary 
analysis by OLCC estimates a fiscal impact for the 2019-21 biennium of $545,196 Other Funds for 5 new positions.  
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint 
Committee on Ways and Means. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


